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Dear Malvern Families, 

I hope this message finds you all in good spirits. As we reflect on the success of last year's Malfest, it fills 

me with immense pride to announce that plans are in place for an even more spectacular event this year. 

Our previous Malfest events have truly been days to remember, with the sun shining, live music filling 

the air and a remarkable sense of community connection permeating the atmosphere.  

To help further promote our event, we have created a dedicated ‘Malfest’ page on Facebook.  On the 

page, we share Malfest memories and direct people to Eventbrite where they can purchase tickets for 

the event.  If you are on social media, please follow, like and share our page with all of your friends and 

family. 

I extend my sincere gratitude to all those who are tirelessly coordinating raffle prizes, sponsorships and 

stalls for this year's festivities. It is through your unwavering support and dedication that we can bring 

this extraordinary celebration to life. 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, 8th July and help us come together once again - united as a                                  

community - to create a day filled with smiles, laughter and cherished memories. With each passing year, 

we aspire to make Malfest bigger and better than ever before. I have no doubt that this year's event will 

surpass all expectations, further strengthening the bonds that make our school community truly special. 

Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to seeing you all at Malfest! 

Have a wonderful weekend!  

Mr. James  

Headteacher 
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     LINK FOR TICKETS 

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/malvern-primary-school-65642633303 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MALFEST TICKETS 
Early bird discounted tickets are now available to buy and you 

can purchase these via the online platform Eventbrite by                     

clicking the link below or scanning the QR code.  Discounted 

tickets are only available until Monday 3rd July so get yours as 

soon as possible.  

We pride ourselves on Malfest being a celebration of our                    

wonderful community, so please feel free to share the link 

with friends and family. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the 

event. 
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MALFEST STALLS 
Are you a small business looking to share your goods with a wider audience? Do you produce unique 

and handmade crafts? If so, Malfest may provide a great opportunity! Last year, over five thousand 

people attended our event and we anticipate that this will increase this year. Why not come along and 

enjoy a day of fun whilst engaging with our fantastic Malvern community?  

If you would like to purchase a stall at Malfest, please send an email to:  Malvern@knowsley.gov.uk  

The cost of each stall is £25.  


